
 

 

 

City Manager Report 

Elke Doom 

March 21, 2017 

 Review of 4th quarter  Treasury Report  

 Toured areas for harbor expansion and tourism development 

 Meet and greet with Harbor and Public Works staff 

 Economic Development Director posting closed March 20; Vetting of candidates to 

begin March 22nd.   

 Ongoing discussion regarding Museum expansion or relocation 

 Evaluated professional agreement from DOWL for Flood Mitigation Work 

 Ann Marie Lain will be the point person in charge of Flood Mitigation efforts.  All 
departments will be lending assistance to accomplish this project.  

 
 Working with Clerks office to review and refine procurement policies 

 Provided a draft affordable housing RFP proposal to Community Development for 
review as the city continues to pursue affordable housing avenues 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 


